DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL PLANNING

REVISION TO THE NORTHEAST WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT PLAN

TAKE NOTICE that on MAR 2 1 1997 - bursuant to the provisions of the Water Quality
Planning Act, N.J.S.A. 58:11A-1 et seq., and the Statewide Water Quality Management Planning
rules, N.J.A.C. 7:15-3.5, a revision to the Northeast Water Quality Management Plan (WQMP)
was adopted by the Department. This revision updates the Oakland Borough Wastewater
Management Plan (WMP) with regard to the number and type of units proposed to be served by
the Riverbend Wastewater Treatment Plant (WTP). This WTP is proposed to discharge 113,700
gallons per day to the Ramapo River under New Jersey Pollutant Discharge Elimination System
Permit No. NJ0O080811. No change in the projected wastewater flow or sewer service area is
proposed as part of this revision. However, the total number of units is increased from 394 to
400 (399 proposed and 1 existing) to provide for 85 two bedroom units (townhouses and single
family homes), 285 three bedroom units (townhouses and single family homes), and 30 four
bedroom single family home units. A recreation building/clubhouse is also proposed but will not
provide any additional wastewater flow. This information is consistent with that provided in
Treatment Works Approval application No. 97-0818-4.
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